Dear Team Wonder Parents,

The 5th graders at Navigator School are participating in a Wax Museum project. Each
student has selected a famous person to research.

On the day of the Wax Museum, students will dress up as the famous person and orally
present the information about the person to those who are visiting our museum.

Students will need to dress in character and have 2 props to help with the presentation.
Props may include posters, tools, or other items the person might have used. Time in
class will be given to work on speech writing and making props. Assistance at home will
be needed to gather a costume and work on memorizing the speech.

Our timeline is as follows:

January 5-10 - Students will prepare the speech, note cards and props.

January 12 - Speech should be memorized.

January 14 and 19th - Dress Rehearsal. Students will need to be prepared to give
speeches in class with costumes and props. Speeches will be graded in class on these
days. Students will know in advance which day to be ready.

January 21 - Wax Museum. Parents and families are invited to view student
performances. Information about the times will be sent home soon.

Please see the grading rubric on the back side of this note.
Don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions along the way.

Julie Kotyk



